
Congratulations from Igor Luksic on the decision of the European Council to open accession negotiations with Serbia
Wednesday, 17 July 2013.

The Embassy of Montenegro in Belgrade transmitted the congratulatory message from Deputy
Prime Minister and Minister of Foreign Affairs and European Integration Igor Luksic addressed
to Minister of Foreign Affairs Ivan Mrkic regarding the decision of the EU Council to start
accession negotiations with Serbia.  
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